
 

 

 

27th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Re Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College Y11 Initial Guidance Discussions  

(Ref:0047-24GSM) 

Staff from QE Sixth Form College will visit school on Tuesday 3rd December 2024 to carry 

out initial guidance discussions with Year 11 pupils. Interviews will last approximately 10 

minutes and pupils need to bring information about their target grades. 

Pupils who have applied to the college will receive their appointment times in school on 

Thursday 28th November 2024. If your child does not receive an appointment time but they 

would like to apply to the college, please email me so that I can organise an appointment for 

them. E: gillsmith@longfield.nalp.org.uk  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs G Smith  

Careers Adviser 
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